
                                               
 

 

École Primaire 
 East Hill  

Elementary School 
10350 Perras, Montreal, QC H1C 2H1 

Tel. (514) 494-3202   easthill@emsb.qc.ca 
 

 
        November 28th, 2023 

 

Re:  HOLIDAY CAMPAIGN 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Once again, this year, East Hill School will be teaming up with other EMSB schools to provide holiday 
baskets for those in need within our EMSB communities. In addition, we will support Second Chance 
Cafe and St-Brendan Food Bank who provide holiday baskets for several EMSB families in the 
Eastern part of Montreal.    

We will soon be launching our annual “Share the Warmth” Holiday Campaign. We are asking for your 
generous support as we hope to bring holiday cheer to as many families as possible. Therefore, we 
are kindly asking for new non-violent toys, non-perishable food items, and toiletries (soap, shampoo, 
toothpaste, toilet paper, etc.).  

Collection boxes will be placed in the upper foyer main entrance. Whenever your child will bring some 
of these items to school, please make sure they are safely put in a reusable bag that your child will 
bring back home. The students can drop them every time in the collection containers. 

The collection dates are from November 29th to December 12th, 2023. 

We thank you in advance for your generous support in helping us spread joy to families during this 
holiday season.     
 
 

Kind Regards,  

 

East Hill Administration   


